
  

 

   
  

  
  

 

Kelly Wright 

Taos, NM 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I believe that since corporations often profit from contracts funded by tax dollars and since 
they also benefit from a plethora of laws implemented to maximize profits, the American 
public has a right to know how that's working out for them. Not only should CEO pay be 
disclosed but so also should shareholder dividends--especially if any monies are made from 
tax dollars. 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Wright 


